% NEWS FROM
MARK DAY SCHOOL

Dear Mark Day Families,

The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce the election of officers for the
2023-24 school year. We thank them for their leadership and service to the
Board.

Sara Egide, President

Aimee Foreman, Vice President
Megan Mariani, Treasurer

Mike Beck, Assistant Treasurer

Consistent with best practices in independent school governance and with
reference to the strategic goals for the school in the years ahead, the Board,
led by its Governance Committee, undertakes a process to identify and select
new trustees each year. In late May, we will share more information about the
work of the Governance Committee, including the names of the new trustees
whose terms will begin July 1, 2023.

The Board looks forward to continuing to work together to ensure that Mark
Day School is poised to thrive in the decades to come. For additional
information about the Board, please visit the Board of Trustees section of the
school website.

Sincerely,
The Mark Day School Board of Trustees

39 Trellis Drive San Rafael, CA 94903 / 415.472.8000
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